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£ Hello to all Phi Kappas and to all Crows. The first thing that

I'd like to mention concerns our Alums, The annual Grad-
Undergrad picnic has been scheduled for July 13, at 1200,
Everyone is to meet at the House, as a place has not yet been picced.
[ hope to see a lot of Alums there as by then 1'l] also be an Alum.

1 would also like to thank the Alums and the Undergrads for the
money and work put in on the second Moor hallway, We had w put
up with a mess for a while but it was worth it as the hallway really
looks great now,

Mext, the Mational and Phi Lambda deserve a lot of credi for
putting on one great basketball tournament. The hospitality was
great considering the huge crowd that was there. 1'd also like 1o
thank Sieubenville for putting us up for a few hours on our way 1o
Penn State.

As far as our own Chapter goes we are looking toward the close of
another great year. Academically, the House grade average was
agbove the all-fraternity average last semester. This is the first nme
that we could boast that in several years.

Athletically, we are currently in a six way battle for the Oringe
Division crown. We have had good teams in volleyball, handball,
and basketball, All three were undefeated in league play, but lost to
jough competition in the playoffs. We are looking towards good
finishes by the raguetball, bowling, softball and track teams this
SPng .

FTIE: athletes are not the only winners in the House, as the singers
have once again made it 1o the finals of the Atius-5achem Sing, to be
ield on Mom's Weekend in late April. Paired with Pi Beta Phi this
vear, we are hoping to match last years first place production group.

The House has also seen its fun this year along with the work. We

ave been enjoying ourselves socially as the large party umts



